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Parking Lot Traffic Flow Pattern   

HAMILTON, OH: The Butler County Board of Elections has implemented a new 
permanent traffic flow pattern while entering and exiting the main parking lot and 
overflow parking. Directional signs and markings will be present to assist voters on 
the first day of early voting, which begins on October 8, 2024.  

“While working with the Butler County Board of Commissioners and County 
Maintenance Department, it was determined that eliminating cross traffic through 
the main parking lot, adding crosswalks, and additional signage would be necessary 
for voter safety and best serve voters while visiting our office, especially during the 
early voting period of each election,” said Director Nicole Unzicker. See the attached 
layout of the new traffic flow pattern for onsite parking. 
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